
1st International Conference on
Humanitarian Medical Missions

Date: 30th October to 1st November 2014
Venue: Academia, 20 College Road,

	 Singapore 169856

SMA and the SMA Charity Fund (SMACF) support volunteerism among our profession, to 

make a positive difference in the lives of the less fortunate.

SMACF is one of the local partners of the 1st International Conference on Humanitarian 

Medical Missions, which will be held from 30 October to 1 November 2014 at the Academia. 

We will be sponsoring up to 30 needy medical students who have expressed keen interest in this 

conference, but are unable to participate due to financial difficulties. If you are a Singaporean 

or Singapore permanent resident, who is studying in one of our local medical schools, currently 

receiving financial bursaries and continue to require financial help in Academic Year 2014/2015, 

do register your interest at http://goo.gl/QpTEH2 by 5 June 2014. For further enquiries, please 

contact us at smacharity@sma.org.sg.

Promoting volunteerism among students
from local medical schools

Find out more about the event at http://www.ichmm-volunteersbeyondborders.com

Please contact Ms Shirley Au at +(65) 6576 7658 or email the event organiser at 

ichmm-secretariat@sgh.com.sg


